
 
Oklahoma Girls Basketball Coaches Association 

 
 
Congratulations on being inducted into the OGBCA Hall of Fame! This is a tremendous 
honor that is well deserved. Thank you for all of your contributions to our sport and 
organization.  We want to invite you and your family to our 2025 All State weekend on 
May 31st. We will have one hotel room for each Hall of Famer. We will also have a 
banquet on Saturday to honor your career and achievements. Please find the weekend 
schedule below: 
 
Friday, May 30th - Hotel Check-In  
AVID HOTEL 
1609 WEST END POINTE DRIVE 
Yukon, OK 73099 
Phone - 405-467-4820 
 
 
May 31st - Meetings & Banquet held at Mustang High School 
9:30 a.m. - General Meeting & Board Meeting 
11:00 a.m. - Hall of Fame Banquet (Lunch & Speeches by HOF Inductees) 
 
Games held at Mustang High School 
1:00 p.m. - Large All State Game 
2:00 p.m.  - Middle All State Game 
3:00 p.m.  - Small All State Game 
 
 
Your meal will be provided at our banquet as well as any guests that you bring. I need a 
short biography and picture for your All State Award. Please send these two items 
ASAP. You can email those to me at: jenningsc@adapss.com 
 
Please continue to check our website OGBCA.org for any additional information 
concerning the All State weekend. We look forward to seeing you at the Hall of Fame 
banquet. Once again Congratulations for this outstanding honor. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Coach Christie Jennings 
OGBCA Executive Secretary 
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